
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

25.6.2006 

 

To: 

Prof. George Poper 

President 

IBSSA 

 

 

In the opening ceremony of the IBSSA’s yearly World Congress, which takes 

place in Miami – Florida, United States, I take it as a pleasant obligation to 

congratulate you personally, together with the board of directors, the members 

of the executive committee and all the participants which were gathered here 

especially to this congress, from all across the world.  

 

In these days, the western world must cooperate in order to counter the 

organized crime, and to create unity and insistence for an intensive fight 

against worldwide terrorism. I truly think, that having the IBSSA’s yearly 

International Congress especially in the United States of America, has a highly 

importance, since it is the leading nation for the united world front, in 

countering the ruthless terrorism. 

 

Unfortunately, I have been unable to take part in this important congress, but 

my hart and thoughts are with my associates.  

 

 

George, I will appreciate it if you would read my greetings on the dais of honor 

to all the participants. 

 

 

Best of luck and friendly greetings, 

 

 

 

Dr. Zeev Gefen 

President 

The Israeli College 

For Security and Investigation 


